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2018-2019 EDITION 

 
Epiphany Sages Newsletter 

            August 2018 
 

Mission Statement 
Epiphany Sages is a ministry for senior 

members dedicated to support one another and 
the community through spiritual, social, and 

service activities. 
 

Core Team  
Joan Hagedorn, Chair (19) 

Georgiana Hagman, Vice-Chair (20)  

Bob Pessolano, Treasurer (19) 

Janet Johnson, Secretary (18) 

Carl Trimble (19) 
Sally Price (18) 

Pat Pearson (18) 
Shirley Cripe (20) 

Martha Gyimesi (20) 
 

Committee Chairs  
Communications:  Open 

Hospitality: Sally Price, Martha Gyimesi, Shirley 
Cripe 

Membership:  Carl Trimble 
Newsletter:  Bill Carlisle 

Program:  Georgiana Hagman 
Social:  Joan Hagedon et al 

Spiritual: Bobbe Moutray 
Sunshine: Pat Pearson (Birthdays)  

 
Core Team Meetings 

The Wednesday before the General 
Membership meeting at 10 AM in Area “E” of the 
Community Center.  Any member is welcome to 

attend. 
 
 

General Membership Meetings 
All General Membership Meetings will be on the 

3rd Sunday of the Month after the 11:30 AM 
liturgy in the Community Center 

 
No meetings in June (Father’s Day), nor 

December (Sages Annual Christmas Party) 

 
 

Next Core Team Meeting:  
Aug 15th in the Community Center at 10 AM 

 
                                                                                                             

**PLEASE WEAR YOUR EPIPHANY NAME 
BADGE TO THE GENERAL MEETINGS!** 

 
Core Team Minutes: July 18, 2018 
The meeting was called to order at 9:59 
am. 
Bobbe Moutray offered the opening 
prayer. 
Members Present: Martha Gyimesi, 
Joan Hagedorn, Janet Johnson, Suzanne 
Mosley, Bobbe Moutray, Pat Pearson, 
Bob Pessolano, Shirley Price, Nancy 
Quarles, Julie Stuart, Carl Trimble 
Officer’s Reports: 
Treasurer’s report:    
Opening balance: $361.66  
Income:  $0.00    
Expenses:  $47.84  
Closing balance: $313.82 
Secretary:  Some changes were made to 
the original minutes from last month’s 
meeting.  No additional changes were 
necessary. 
Community Life: Julie Stuart reported 
that another group is also meeting this 
Sunday before the Sages meeting.  They 
are meeting at 10am and will be using a 
small portion of the area.  They should be 
finished by the time Sages are meeting. 
Committee reports:  
Communications: No Report 
Hospitality: Sally Price is coordinating 
this Sunday.  Chicken salad on buns is 
being served. 
Programs: Tori McClure is speaker at 
this Sunday’s meeting.  At this time, the 
August meeting is open.  Bob Meyer is 
scheduled for the September meeting.  
He is speaking on Hypnosis. 
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Membership: Carl reported that we 
now have 257 members 
Social: The Social committee is meeting 
after today’s meeting to discuss future 
plans.  A trip to New York is being 
planned for week of June 20, 2019. 
The Golf Scramble was rained out.  It has 
been rescheduled for July 16.  Forty 
people have signed up. 
Sunshine:  Pat reported that no cards 
were sent this month. 
Spiritual:  The Sages Retreat is 
scheduled for November 10th.  Judy Ribar 

is speaking.  Her topic is “The second half 
of life”. 
The Sages Mass is November 18. 
 
The deadline for the next newsletter is 
June 25th. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 am. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Wednesday, August 15           Core Team Mtg 

   Sunday, August 19                  August Gathering 
Wednesday, September 12    Core Team Mtg 
Sunday, September 16            September Mtg 

           Saturday, September 22         Sages Dinner for Eight 
           Saturday, November 10           Sages Annual Retreat 

 
 
 

          August Sage Gathering  
 

 Get ready to tap your feet or sing along to the music of 
Louisville’s own balladeer Don Watson.  It’s hard to 
imagine any song from our eras that Don doesn’t 
know.  Come to the August gathering ready to be 
entertained and to leave humming your favorite tune.  
Join us Sunday August 19 after the 11:30 Mass for a 
light luncheon and fun music.   

All of our parishioners over 50 are invited. 
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SAGES GOLF SCRAMBLE  

 After two postponements due to bad weather, our Epiphany golfers 
celebrated with a FUN raiser golf Scramble on Tuesday, July 17 at 
Tanglewood Golf Course.  The teams headed out to play 18 holes and enjoyed 
snacks of hot dogs and drink and even had a delicious meal with grilled 
quarter pounder hamburgers, potato salad, and baked beans.  
      Our number one low scoring team included Greg Harris, Becky Brown, 
Steve Feldman, and Steve Joachim. Each member received a certificate for 4 
twosome rounds at Tanglewood.  Second place team included Bill Roth, Greg 
Tichenor and Tom Boone.  They each received an Academy Lawn chair.  Lois 
Rothgerber won a golf umbrella for the longest drive and Ron Hagedorn won 
a golf bag rain cover for closest to the hole.  Bob Meyer won the raffle: a Bud 
Lite super light golf bag. All players received a sleeve of golf balls.  
      Many thanks to Ron Hagedorn, Steve Feldman, and Greg Harris.  Thanks 
to the golfers for their patience with the date changes.  Thanks to Budweiser 
for the raffle prize and thanks to the workers at a Tanglewood for their 
flexibility and warm hospitality. 

 
 
 

SAGES’ RETREAT 

Be sure to take advantage of the Epiphany Sages’ Retreat scheduled for Saturday, 
November 10, at the Lighthouse.  Make a point of setting aside this time to focus 
on yourself – away from the demanding world we live in every single day with its 
little craziness and struggles.  We’re fortunate to have secured Ms. Judy Ribar, 
Associate Director at Mount Saint Francis Center for Spirituality, who will present 
“The Second Half of Life”.  Ms. Ribar is not unfamiliar to Epiphany, having 
conducted presentations here in the past.  Pastries and coffee, juice or water will 
be offered at 9A with her presentation beginning at 9:30.  We’ve always been 
blessed with a wonderful turnout for this annual event, so please mention it to 
your friends and get it on your calendars.  This event is open to all Epiphany 
parishioners over 50 years of age.  If you have any questions, feel free to call 
Bobbe Moutray, 245-5137. 
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SAGES’ DINNER FOR 8, SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 
Interesting, yummy and fun!  A sign-up sheet was available at the July 15 meeting 
and will be available once more at the August 19 General Meeting for participants 
and hosts. The spearheading committee will assign participants to those willing 
to host, e.g. you may not be assigned to the same dinner party as your best 
friends; the purpose being to become better acquainted with other Sages 
members.  Hosts are responsible for offering the main food item and asking each 
participating couple/individual to prepare a complimentary dish.  Please consider 
opening your home to host.  This is a fun casual event – not gourmet competition, 
folks!!!!  For further information or to make telephone reservations, please call 
Suzanne Mosley, 245-0193. 
 
 
                                                  Happy Birthday Sages 
                                                                  (August) 

 
08/04  Grubb, Natalie  
08/07  Heckman, Jean 
08/09  Groene, Martha  
08/11  Clickner, Bob 
08/11  Kurtz, David  
08/11  Malin, Peter  
08/14  Hall, Sue  
08/16  Adiletto, Freda  
08/16  Hagman, Thomas  
08/17  Mueller, Joan  
08/18  Kellerman, June  
08/20  Fitzgerald, Lana 

08/23  Fackler, George 
08/23  Lott, Judy 
08/23  Phillips, Beverly 
08/25  Meyer, Peggy 
08/26  Hill, Joyce  
08/26  Krupilski, Barbara 
08/26  Miller, Marlene  
08/26  Nold, Joan  
08/29  Boel, Heidede  "Heidi" 
08/29  Uveges, Joseph  
08/30  Lott, Grainger 
08/31  Meyer, Diane 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


